
   2nd December 2022    

Morning Drop-off 

If you have more than one child in school, you may 

now drop them off at the Key Stage 1 gate rather 

than walking around to the other gate.   

If you have a child in Foundation Stage, the gate 

leading to the Key Stage 1 playground will now be 

open so you may use that gate too. 

Due to Health and Safety reasons, the arrangements 

at end of the school day will remain the same for the 

moment. 

Upcoming Assemblies  
Friday 2nd December (9am)  

Happy Book Assembly 

Thursday 8th December (2pm)  
Christmas Assembly 

Friday 9th December (9am)  
Christmas  Assembly 

Thursday 15th December 
(2pm)  

Gold Awards Assembly 

Extended School Day Reminder 

From Wednesday 4th January 2023.  

The school gates will open at 8.20 am.   

Registration will now be at 8.30am. 

School will finish at the normal time of  3pm.  

Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day  

Friday 9th December will be Christmas Jumper day 

so everyone can wear their Christmas jumpers to 

school. If  your child has not got a Christmas jumper, 

they can decorate a jumper or wear a jumper that 

is red, green or sparkly. 

We will also be having Christmas dinner. Yum!   

Christmas Assembly 

The children in year 1 will be doing the Christmas 

assembly. There will be two showings 

Thursday 8th December (2pm) 

Friday 9th December (9am) 

You may come to any of the showings 



Important Information Request 

If you have moved house, changed your email address, or home/mobile 

phone number, can you please let us know so we have the most up to 

date information for you. There were a few times last academic year 

where we could not get in contact with parents in emergencies due to 

wrong or old information. We also need at least two emergency contact 

numbers.  

Scarfs at School 

Can any girls wearing a scarf at 

school make sure they are in the 

school colours which are burgundy 

light blue, dark grey or black. 

 

 
Jewellery  

Jewellery is not allowed. 

Any earrings or nose rings  

must be studs and not 

dropped or hooped. 

Scarfs during PE 

Due to health and safety reasons girls are not 

allowed to wear scarfs during PE lessons.  

If you would like your child to wear a scarf, they can 

wear a scarf cap. These are safe to wear as they will 

pull off in the hand and will not wrap around the 

neck if caught on something.  

School will close at 3pm on Friday 16th 

December.  

We will welcome the children back to 

school on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

The gates will open at the new time of 

8.20am. 

Have a fantastic Christmas break and stay 

healthy! 


